
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
18 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
We are all awaiting the Government’s announcements on school closures. 
 
In the meantime, I can confirm that, as things stand, ALL classes will be open and operational 
tomorrow.  Furthermore, we currently believe we will be able to keep all classes open on Friday.  We 
will confirm tomorrow.  Please be aware, however, that our plans are susceptible to change. 
 
After a few technical issues this morning, we have now managed to get all google classrooms up 
and running.  Please find the ‘Google Classroom’ guide attached for reference. However, the class 
codes issued yesterday have changed.  Please use the new codes as follows: 
 

EYFS (AW) zhqhz7f 

Year 1 (AA) nchwjxd 

Year 2 (DC) on2e3iu 

Year 3 (HT) 4uubhyo 

Year 4 (CW) rpo7ovr 

Year 5 (TW) 3girk3z 

Year 6 (KS) i7xlt3w 
 
Staff who are self-isolating (6S, 4W, 3T, 2E, 1DA) will be online tomorrow morning to support any 
children in their year group who are not in school.  Although Mrs Whitcher is ill, she has still been 
trying to put work online for year 5. 
 
Many staff are busy preparing packs to go home with children.  These will be sent home today or 
tomorrow.  We will make arrangements for getting packs to any children who are not in school. 
 
Thank you for your excellent support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Sean Smith 
Headteacher 
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Email: admin@carrlaneprimary.net 

Headteacher: Mr S Smith 
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